
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bluffton For Hope will be having our first 

Bark for Hope 

May 5th, 2018 

Registration is $20.00 and includes a T-shirt 

until April 20th after the 20th it will be 

$25.00. We will start at Maple Crest and 

walk the bike path to the Mennonite Home 

and will have a water break and visit 

residents who would like to see the dogs. 

Then return to Maple Crest so those 

residents can see the dogs and have 

awards. 

Contact Lynda Best 419-296-2790 or 

bestlynda568@gmail.com to register or for 

more info. 
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